66 ACADIA ATHENAEUM
CLASSICAL SOCIETY

The classical Society held its regular meeting at Dr.Thomp-
son’s home on November 25. Mr. Havelock had charge of the
program for the evening and read a paper on “The effect of
Classics on Life.”

On December 9, the meeting was held in Tully reception-
room and the members were entertained by the three of their
number who live in Tully. Margaret Hutchins read a paper
on “Lucretius and his Theory.”

THEOLOGICAL CLUB

On December 3 the Theological Club were fortunate in
having for the speaker, Dr. E. M. Keirstead, late Professor at
MecMaster University, and one time professor at Acadia. Dr.
Keirstead gave the Club a splendid address on the call to and
the work of the Christian Ministry, and he received a hearty
vote of thanks from the members.

At the meeting on December 10, the club began their series
of discussions on “The Manhood of the Master”’, led by Dr.
H. T. DeWolfe. The discussion proved very interesting and
helpful.
] SUNDAY NIGHT MEETINGS

The meetings on Sunday night have been held regularly
this month with the program divided between students and
faculty. We were especially fortunate in having Captain A. J.
Brace, general secretary of the Student Volunteer Movement,
address us on China one evening. The other speakers this
month were Dr. Hancock, Dr. Hutchins, and Dr. Archibald.

GIRLS’ UNIT OF THE S. C. A.

The meeting was cancelled on November 21 because of
the fact that a large attendance was desired at the meeting at
University Hall addressed by Mr. Brace. The other meetings
have been held regularly.



